
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
 

Thursday 19th September 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
HARVEST FESTIVAL – CARING HANDS IN THE COMMUNITY 
 

I am pleased to inform you that this year we would like to collect food item for homeless people 
through the charity, ‘Caring Hands in the Community’. This local charity provides support, breakfast 
and lunch to people homeless or vulnerably housed within the community.   
  
Below is a list of items that are required by the charity.  If you feel able to donate any of the items 
please send them into school during the week commencing Monday 30th September in readiness for 
our Harvest Festival celebration.  
 
Year 3 will be leading our Harvest Festival service at school.  Parents/Carers of Year 3 pupils are 
welcome to attend the service which takes place on Thursday 3rd October at 2.30 pm.    
  
Many thanks in advance for your support,  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs V Baldwin 
Headteacher 

  
ITEMS NEEDED:  

 Tinned Items                                                                      Dry Items  

Baked beans  Pasta   

Soups – any flavours  Ketchup, ground salt & black pepper  

Tuna  Rice  

Vegetables – any variety  Smash  

Tomatoes  Tea and Coffee  

Spaghetti/ravioli  Sugar  

Hot dogs  Powdered milk  

Potatoes  Noodles  

Fruit – any variety  Savoury rice  

Rice pudding  Various cooking sauces (jar or packet)  

Custard – tinned and powdered  Pasta sachets (e.g. mug shots)  
 

 


